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Submission: I am do not agree at all with the submission of LCC for a rate raise. There is no evidence of where council use the
rate monies now. Our streets are appalling, their service is the same. Our road has been dug up for repair 12 months or more the
signs are still on the side of the road are no longer visiable with the length of the grass and are faded and damaged, screwed up
from the storms fallen over. Good way to look after their equipment. There are minimal projects that happen in the surrounding
towns that are council funded all monies comes from

state government. It’s time lithgow council was cleaned from the inside out. If they have no money they need to work out where
it’s going and what’s going wrong instead of just charging rate payers more and more until it’s unaffordable. Something has to
give here





